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Babcock & Wilcox Company
Power Generction Division
ATTN: Mr. D. W. Zeff, Manager

Safety, Licensing, and Safeguards
P. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, Virginia 24505

Gentl emen :

In response to your letter of June 12, 1979, we have detennined that
the phased implementation plan described therein is within the scope of
those commitments made in your approved Measurement Control Plan. However,
if a rescheduling of your first bi-monthly statistical analysis of control
data beyond the August 13, 1979 etate is anticipated, a request should be
submitted for our approval prior to the delay.

Sincerely,

b-
Janes G. Partlow, Chief
Ma .erial Control & Accountability

|_icensing Branch
Division of Safeguards
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